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FOR MEDIA 11 May 1984

The Government proposes to recommiend to the Governor-General
in Council that Mr J.V. Monaghan succeed Mr K.F. Brigdei as
Auditor-General when Mr Brigden retires later this year.

Mr Monaghan is currently a Commissioner of the Public
Service Board.

Before taking up that position three years ago, he held
senior positions in the Departments of National Development
and Energy, Treasury and Finance.

He holds a Bachelor of Economics (Honours) Degree from the
University of Sydney


